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of our clean water sources.

This must say, we find it outrageous that the company behind the proposal is also the owner of the 
Crooked House pub, which burnt down just after it was bought and was then demolished the day 
after. This prior act should raise serious concerns, by their actions they have shown the company to 
be untrustworthy. This application is simply the wrong development in the wrong place.

Thank you our considering our concerns.

Lisa & Heidi Kunze
4 Holloway Cottages
Hornton, Oxfordshire OX15 6BZ"

Your comments have been forwarded onto the planning officer dealing with this application, who 
will take your views into consideration when determining this application. We are sorry but the 
planning officer will not be able to respond directly back to you regarding any questions which you 
may have raised in your correspondence.

You can view the progress of this application at 
https://planningregister.cherwell.gov.uk/Planning/Display/24/00375/F.

Thank you for taking the time and trouble to let us have your views on this planning application.

Planning Support Team


